

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

Workplace Transformation Journey: Corporate Reorganization

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That the new corporate structure be approved as outlined in the report of the City Manager dated November 13, 2018;
- 2. That the City Solicitor be instructed to bring back any necessary bylaw amendments resulting from the approval of the new corporate structure;
- 3. That the City Manager proceed with implementing the new corporate structure and it be effective January 1, 2019; and
- 4. That the Administration report back on the development of a strategy to incorporate sustainability-lens into all areas of the corporation.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on November 13, 2018, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Attachment(s)

1. Report of the City Manager dated November 13, 2018